
Weekly Update 

Friday 24th May 2024 

Willow Class 

We took part in 

the ‘National 

Numeracy Day’ 

this week. Not 

only did we 

learn lots about 

maths, it was 

also cross curricular with science!  

 

Happy Half Term Everyone- 

ENJOY! 

Monday 3rd June- Staff Inset  

Tuesday 4th June- Children 

return 

NO swimming for Willow now. 

PE days will continue to be on Mondays and Tuesdays! 


